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Ottawa, April-7, 1909.

Madam,-

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter

of the 2nd inst., and in reply I beg to say that, as you

did not take charge of the Oka Village school until

September 1, last, the Department will, if the school

is kept open till the end of June, next, regularly

allow you the full years salary. That is, no deduction

will be made because the school was a little late in

being opened last year. should you, however, remain in

charge of the school next year, it should be reopened

after the summerbringing not later than the third

 Monday in August.

Your obedient Servant,

from him.

Secretary.

Miss Jennie V. Woodington,

Teacher,

Oka, Quo.
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